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Attendance 
Good attendance is very        
important for learning!   

Attendance cup winners were: 
Silver 99—98% 

98% Y4 Lavender, Y4 Purple, 
97% Rec Apricot 
Bronze 97—96% 

96% Y2 Blue, Y5 Red,              
95% Y1 Primrose, Y2 Sky, Y3 

Lime, Y6 Jet 
 Classes with 100% attendance 

earn a mufti day. 

Summer 1’s value is Co-operation  
Working together to achieve a common goal.  
Unicef Article 4: Every child’s rights must be protected 
through creating systems and passing laws that pro-
mote and protect children’s rights.  

April—Co-Operation 
May—Co-Operation 
1st Y4 Purple parents meetings 
2nd Y4 Purple parents meetings 
3rd Foodbank Mufti day 
6th May Day Bank Holiday  
9th Y2 Hounslow Urban Farm 
10th YR The Ark Farm in school 
W/C 13th KS2 SATs 
22nd 5:00pm Theatre Club Performance 
 for parents  
24th Mufti Day—Foodbank 
27th Half Term 
June—Kindness 
3rd Staff INSET—School closed for 
 children 
10th Nursery Heathrow Gym 
12th Rec Seaside trip 
13th Rec Seaside trip 
W/C 17th Sports Week 
17th EY Sports Day 
18th Y1 & Y2 Sports Day 
19th Y3 & Y4 Sports Day 
20th Y5 & Y6 Sports Day 
20th No Nursery 
20th Nursery Open Day 
21st Y6 Residential 
27th Y2 Wetlands 
July—Kindness 
1st Y1 London Trip 
2nd Transition Day 
3rd Y1 London Trip 
4th Y1 London Trip 
9th Y5 Hobbledown Farm 
15th No Nursery  
15th Summer Fayre 
19th Y6 Fun Day 
22nd Class Parties 
23rd No Nursery 
23rd Break Up for Summer Holiday– 
 Finish at 1:30 

The Eco Warriors have created their special Eco code. Look out for it in the 
school! They did a great job helping Ian, our Site Manager, with the paper 
recycling containers in Early Years and in KS1. Look out for more photo-
graphs in the next newsletter!   

https://www.facebook.com/Beavers-Community-Primary-School-107638227593773/


Community News —  
Barbara Moses 
Community Liaison Officer 

Golden Ticket:  

Awarded for: Good Values,  
Good Behaviour  
26th April 2024 

Apricot—Adorah  Lime—Jana 
Amber—Jan  Green—Rital 
Orange—Zara  Jade—Liam 
Primrose—Arrianna  Lavender—Sarah 
 Lemon—Sahibjot  Lilac—David 
Sky—Callum  Ruby—Adrich 
Blue—Amir  Red—Amarian 
Indigo—Kaylyn  

UNICEF – Our Rights - Article 12 
Every child has the right to have a say in all matters 
affecting them and to have their views taken seriously. 

Join us for a coffee morning on 
Friday 3rd May at 8.30am and 
meet Mrs Kapoor, who is part of 
our inclusion and wellbeing team. 
We hope to see lots of parents in 
the Community Space (Reception 
children entrance).  Everyone is 
welcome. 

Week 1 of the Inventors club this week made cars and 
flags.  You can still join using the link below 
 
https://uk.theinventors.io/school/beavers-community-
primary-school/ 

Our breakfast club is open Monday 
to Friday, term time only, from 
7:45am to 8:40 am.  The charge is £4 
per day.  The sessions are led by 
Kym.  Once the children have had 
breakfast they can use the remain-
ing time to play games with their 
friends. 

https://uk.theinventors.io/school/beavers-community-primary-school/
https://uk.theinventors.io/school/beavers-community-primary-school/


On Tuesday, 30 children from years 4 and 5 participated in an in-school maths tournament. They spent the 
afternoon completing a series of challenges and showed really good teamwork skills. Well done to all the 
participants.   
1st Place - Red 
2nd Place - Ruby 
3rd Place - Purple 
Five children will be participating in the next stage of the tournament against other schools on Friday 24th 
May. Wish them luck! 

The Nursery children had lots of fun 
making mini pizzas. They grated 
cheese, cut peppers and sprinkled 
sweetcorn.  



This week Sunshine Class have been learning about a story called 'Jasper's 
Beanstalk' and children loved planting a bean and watering it. They also 
created a beanstalk by using twigs, leaves and grass. 
Children enjoyed baking cookies for their cooking session. 



It’s that simple! 
 
Have you ever wondered why so many adults fail to talk about their 
emotions? It’s often because they don’t have the language to. 
 
What would the world be like if we taught all adults how to talk about 
their feelings - better? 
 
That’s why we are passionate about teaching these skills to children 
through myHappymind! 
 
Teaching emotional literacy skills to children while they are young is so 
important! 
 

Don’t forget to download the FREE 
myHappymind today! 
 
YOU WILL NEED this authentication 
code to sign up 102520 
 

 

The Year 3 pupils have written poems about colours. Here are 2 beautiful poems written by Kyara and Zuriel 

We will be holding a Mufti Day on Friday 3rd May in exchange for biscuits, UHT longlife milk, teabags, 
coffee, juice and squash for the local food bank. Children can come to school dressed in their own clothes. 
Please ensure clothing is appropriate, including sensible footwear. 
 

If you would like your child to take part, we would like to invite you to donate the above items which will be 
passed on to St Paul’s and The Good Shepherd Food Bank for families in need in the local community.  



Alan in Year 6 Jet class 



Reception enjoyed Beep Beep! Day. The children created handprints to make a special poster and they 
took part in activities about the importance of road safety.  

Reception had a wonderful time at the library! 
All of the children walked beautifully to and from the library and listened to the librarian. They had a 
look at the books and selected a few to read. Then the librarian showed the children how to take books 
out using the special machine. Then the librarian read the children a lovely story. 




